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Dear Commissioners:

On November 20, 2024, the Company received interrogatories (“IRs”) from the

Commission regarding the 2025 Capital Budget Application (Docket UE20741). Along with

the IRs, there was a request for the Company to file the responses with the Commission

by December 6, 2024.

The Company respectfully requests an extension to December 20, 2024, to file the

responses. This extension will allow sufficient time for a thorough review to ensure the

responses are comprehensive and adequately address the intended subject matter.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 902-629-3641.
Yours truly,

MARITIME ELECTRIC
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Gloria Crockett
Director, Regulatory and Financial Planning
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